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Kia Ora (Maori/NZ), Hello (English), Bula (Fijian), Welkom (South African),Huān yíng (Chinese-Mandarin) Ayubowan, Vanakkam (Sri Lankan), Namaste (India),
Bem-vindos (Brazil), Marhaba (Arabic), Hallo (Dutch), Choum Reap Sour (Cambodia), Geiá sou (Greek), Mbote,Jambo (Congolese), Konnichiwa (Japanese),
Hola (Spanish), Annyeonghaseyo (South Korea) Israel Shalom (Hebrew)

*** QUEEN ELIZABETH II MEMORIAL DAY ***
SCHOOL CLOSED

Monday 26th September, 2022
Just a reminder that School is closed on Monday 26th September,
2022.  This will mark the passing of Queen Elizabeth II with a State

Memorial Service and one-off public holiday.
School resumes on Tuesday 27th September, 2022

SCHOOL PRODUCTION
This week we are absolutely delighted to have been able to
perform our Senior production “Star Warts” for our community.
We held two matinees and two evening shows with fantastic
audience attendance in each.
The children thoroughly enjoyed this new learning and
performance aspect of our Arts curriculum with 100%
participation and energy! The main cast who performed in all
of the four shows were outstanding, we saw over each show
how their confidence grew and the ability to put an individual
flair into the role developed.  They had a great deal of fun.
Well done to our students in the Earth, Ra, Milky Way and Marama teams. The teachers and learning
support assistants in these teams have done a brilliant job supporting their learners to be part of this
wonderful show.
1000 tickets were sold over the three days, community feedback has been very positive with lovely
comments about the production, there was also a clear enjoyment of being able to be together as
a community again in this post-Covid times.
Special thanks to Mrs Suzanne Newrick for her great preparation of the choir, spectacular costume
development and backdrop/staging.
Also Mrs Jo Stewart, our Deputy Principal has been our fantastic director working extensively with the
students to develop them into the wonderful actors, actresses, backstage assistants and
lighting/sound engineers we have enjoyed watching over the past two days.

NEW COVID-19 ISOLATION AND TESTING REQUIREMENTS
The COVID-19 Protection Framework (traffic lights) ended on 12 September 2022.
Please note the new guidelines now apply to everyone:
➔ If you develop COVID-19 symptoms get tested immediately.
➔ Only people who test positive for COVID-19 are required to isolate for seven days.
➔ Household contacts are recommended to take a rapid antigen test (RAT) every day for five

days and avoid contact with the person who has had COVID-19
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YEARS 5 & 6 SCHOOL CAMP
Our students from the Marama & Milky Way teams are
away on School Camp next week at the Ngaruawahia
Christian Youth Camp:
Monday 26th - Wednesday 28th September

- Marama Team camp
Wednesday 28th - Friday 30th September

- Milky Way Team camp
We wish all our students a wonderful time at camp, I am
sure they will have lots of fun with the activities that are planned. Camp is a very important part of
our school year every second year. It was originally planned in February this year however, due to
Covid 19 restrictions, we had to postpone it.
As Monday 26th September is now a Public Holiday as a memorial to Queen Elizabeth II, the
Marama students will have their ‘Public Holiday in lieu’ tacked on to Labour Weekend. Those
families with children in the Marama team have been notified of this through a letter from Mrs Fraser
sent last week.  We look forward to hearing all about the Camp on their return.

````

ROAD SAFETY AND CAR PARKING
Thanks so much to almost everyone who takes care around the school, on behalf of our children,
many thanks. Some tips to make sure we have a safe school:
● Parking in Disabled car parks is not permitted at any time unless you have a current “Disabled

Parking” permit on display in your vehicle. We have a number of families who legitimately require
these carparks.

● If you are in the main car park, please don’t double park as it causes a grid lock behind you from
cars entering and exiting the school car park. If you are behind someone who does this please
feel free to toot, we won’t mind…

● Do not leave your vehicle if you are parked in the drop-off zone, this will allow for the continued
flow of traffic.

● Please be extra careful when backing out of a parking space, there may be children behind you
that you cannot see.

● The use of hand-held mobile phones is not permitted while driving.
● Please ensure your child fastens their seat belt before your vehicle starts moving.

2022 FEES & DONATIONS PAID VIA KINDO
Fees have now been loaded onto KINDO.  This online system allows you to
pay for our school’s fees (Mathletics/Mathseeds, Voluntary School
Donation, Lost Library Book Costs etc) and is also the ONLY way to
register/pay for your child for sports teams.
Please Note:  Aquatics will be charged after your child’s class has had their
lessons.

● 2022 Yearbook Early-bird special of $20.00 (until 31st Oct)
● School Camp $180.00 (Years 5&6 Students only)

Kindo Questions? Kindo Helpdesk on 0508 454636 (toll free)
If access is denied, it is most likely that our school does not have your current email
address recorded on your child’s file. Please do not hesitate to contact the School Office
on (07) 853-0039 to amend.



OUT-OF-ZONE ENROLMENTS FOR 2023
Enrolment at the school is governed by an enrolment scheme, full details of which are available on our
school website by clicking the following link: www.tetotara.school.nz
The Board has determined the following places are likely to be available to out-of-zone students from 2023
onwards. Enrolment period of 16th December, 2022 - 30th June, 2023:

25 places for New Entrants (whose 5th Birthday falls within the above enrolment period)
5 places for Year 1 students
1 place for a Year 2 student
15 places for Year 3 students
10 places for Year 4 students

For students seeking enrolment within the above enrolment period, the deadline for receipt of out-of-zone
applications is 3.00pm Friday 23rd September, 2022 (tomorrow) and should be emailed to:
receptionist@tetotara.school.nz

If a ballot for out-of-zone is required, it will be held on Friday 14th October, 2022. Parents will be informed of
the outcome by Wednesday 19th October, 2022.

2022 YEARBOOK ORDERS
ORDERS THROUGH KINDO ONLY

$20.00 Early Bird price
$25.00 if ordered on or

after Monday 1st November
Our wonderful school Yearbook is currently
being put together, it’s a great record of
the years' learning and events and includes
over 100 full colour pages. Children love
reading the pages and do so for many
years. Yearbook orders are placed
through KINDO and close on Tuesday
15th November, 2022 @ 3.00pm.
Sorry, no late orders will be
accepted.
Please note: If you have Grandparents or friends who wish to order their
own copy of the Yearbook, this must be ordered through KINDO and
combined with your family order.
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DATES COMING UP
Monday 26 Sept PUBLIC HOLIDAY Queen Elizabeth II Memorial Day
Monday 26th - Wednesday 28th September

Year 5-6 Marama Team School Camp - Ngaruawahia Christian Camp
Wednesday 28th - Friday 30th September

Year 5-6 Milky Way Team School Camp - Ngaruawahia Christian Camp
Thurs 29 Sept BOT Meeting @ 6.30pm
Fri 30 Sept TERM 3, ENDS @ 3.00pm

Mon 17 Oct TERM 4, BEGINS
Wed 19 Oct Photolife Cluster Sports & Cultural Photos
Thurs 27 Oct BOT Meeting at 6.30pm (TBC)
Fri 28 Oct School Disco - Jungle Jam

Years 0-2 from 5:15pm – 6:00pm
Years 3-4 from 6:15pm – 7:00pm
Years 5-6 from 7:15pm – 8:15pm

Thurs 24 Nov BOT Meeting at 6.30pm (TBC)
Thurs 8 Dec Fairfield Cluster Athletics
Thurs 15 Dec 3.00PM - END OF SCHOOL YEAR



TE  TOTARA PTA NEWS
EMAIL: pta@tetotara.school.nz  www.facebook.com/TTPTA
Please ‘like’ our Facebook page to ensure you keep in the news loop: www.facebook.com/TTPTA

SCHOOL DISCO
We have a School Disco coming up on Friday 28th
October. The Theme is "Jungle Jam". The students of
Earth and Marama have been given the opportunity to
host the disco. Parents, keep an eye out for a Seesaw
message from Mrs Stewart. Here you will find a link to a
Google form asking if you can assist in the evening.
Could you please complete this form promptly as it
helps with our planning for the evening. If anyone else
would like to help out please email the PTA at
pta@tetotara.school.nz
Disco Theme: Jungle Jam

Time: Years 0-2 from 5:15pm – 6:00pm
Years 3-4 from 6:15pm – 7:00pm
Years 5-6 from 7:15pm – 8:15pm

Entry Fee: $2.00 per child

Your PTA Committee:
Kerri, Adelle, Navreet, Kerry & Angelique

COMMUNITY NOTICES:
We are often asked to put Community Notices in our newsletter. Due to the large number of requests, we now have a “Community Notices” section on
the notice board in the School Office, where you will find more information on the notices below. Please note that this does not necessarily imply
School endorsement of these notices.
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